
 

 

   

 

  

Dear IFOMPT Team, 
It is five months since we all got together in Basel, and much has happened since. The 
Executive Committee (EC) has established all the systems needed to take us through the 
next four years. Since the last i-blast we have been working on several matters:  

• The new Standards Committee is fully operational, and Richard Ellis and the team 
will be making contact with all MOs in the next while; 

• The various other Committees, Task Forces, and Working Groups have been 
constituted and the members will be contacted shortly. They will all commence 
working on 1 January 2025; 

• All MO Delegates are reminded to please submit your ballot forms for the special 
meeting to vote on the constitutional change to provide for the addition of EC 
members by 15 December 2024; 

• We have had four very strong nominations for additional EC members and once 
the special meeting has been completed, the outcome of this will be 
communicated; 

• The Basel team put on a spectacular event in July and have recently reported to 
EC on the outcome of the event. It was very well attended; the feedback was 
great, and the team have made a number of very useful recommendations for 
future conferences; 

• The 2028 Vancouver team are already planning an amazing conference and have 
recently shared their planning progress. We look forward to another special event; 

• We are looking forward to a busy 2025 where we hope to all meet in Tokyo in May 
2025. 

Thank you to each and everyone who has been a part of making 2024 a memorable 50th 
celebration year for IFOMPT. 
 
Kind regards 
IFOMPT Executive Committee 
6 December 2024  

 



 

WE are IFOMPT! 

 
 

 

  

    

 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 

 


